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€8 Vv £¢ 330t

Dear Ms. Suyama:

Subject: Environmental Impact Statement Preparation Notice (EISPN) for
The Pu unani Subdivision, Wailuku, Maui TMK: 3-5-002:002 & por. 003

The Department of Education (DOE) has reviewed the Environmental Impact Statement Preparation
Notice (EISPN) for the Pu*unani Subdivision. The Project is located within the Central Maui School
Impact Fee District and DOE will require the Project to have an education contribution agreement
executed with the DOE prior to any change of zoning, subdivision, or any other approval.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. If you have any questions, please call Heidi Meeker
of the Facilities Development Branch at (808) 377-8301.

Respectfully,

Kenneth G. Masden IT
Public Works Manager
Planning Section
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c: Alvin Shima, CAS, Baldwin/Kekaulike/Maui Complex Areas
¥'Dan Orodenker, State Land Use Commission
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